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A letter from the desk of Administration 

 

 

 

Resident of the month  

 

Peak Performer of the month 

 

 

       

 Anthony Shaver is our Peak Performer for October  

 

Anthony was born and raised in Buffalo. He worked in retail for a few years. 

Some of Anthony’s favorite activities are bowling and fishing. He is on his   

college bowling team. Anthony has worked at Brompton Heights in Dietary 

for six months. He likes serving our residents and taking care of their needs.    

Anthony thanks the residents for this opportunity. 

                                 Congratulations! 
 

 

Don Petit is our Resident of the Month for October 
 
 

Don was born and raised in Buffalo and graduated from Seneca Vocational. He 

went to ECC at night where he received a degree in chemistry and metallurgy. 

Don has 3 children and grandchildren, Don worked at West Valley Nuclear 

Services as a chemist. Some of Don’s hobbies are downhill skiing, mountain 

climbing and woodworking. Don says Brompton Heights is a fun place to be 

and enjoys the activities and exercise here. He has made friends here and   

enjoys the company.  

                                                                          Congratulations!                                                                                                                               

 

Greetings to All -  

  

Where does the time go?! As the calendar rolls into the final quarter of 2022, we will be ‘gussying up’ the outside of the facility with mums 

and fall décor.  We will also begin the planning of, and details for, the Resident Holiday party in December – stay tuned! 

Baseball playoffs are beginning soon, the football season is in full swing, and hockey is right around the corner as well – hopefully your 

teams are doing well and are in contention.  Go Bills! and Go Sabres! in case you were wondering where my loyalties reside. 

Enjoy the changing leaves and get ready for some cooler weather ahead.  

 

Happy Halloween! 

 

Brian Reader 

Administrator 



Fun Times 

Residents 
 

Micheal Maluso                              10/2 

Anita Schaubert                             10/23 

 

 

News You Can Use 

Happy Birthday to everyone born in October 

Co-Workers 

 
Donna Szymkowiak                 10/19 

Lasharisse Rembert                 10/20 

Benise Ake                                 10/30 

Nakia Bolden                             10/31 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Ice cream parlor is now open everyday,  2:15 - 3pm. 

 

• Morning exercise at 10am in the rec room is a great way to start your day! 

 

• Donations of magazines and books are greatly appreciated!  

 

• Any donation of gently use items  would be greatly appreciated for our upcoming dollar 

sale, see anyone in the recreation department. 

 

 



 

Management Team 

 
Administrator 

Brian Reader 

Breader@bromptonheights.com 

  
 

Business Office Manager 

Joe Raimondo 

Jraimondo@bromptonheights.com 

 
 

Director of Personal Care 

Tamara Robinson 

Trobinson@bromptonheights.com 

 
 

 

Asst. Director of Personal Care 

 
 

Case Manager 

Carol Poole 

Cpoole@bromptonheights.com 

 
Recreation 

Recreation@bromptonheights.com 

 

 

Sales & Marketing Director 

Amy Smith 

ASmith@bromptonheights.com 

 

 

Culinary Director 

Mark Graham 

Mgraham@bromptonheights.com 

 

 

 

Maintenance Director 

John Szymkowiak 

Jszymkowiak@bromptonheights.com 

 
 

 

Housekeeping/Laundry  

Brandon Betances 

bbetances@bromptonheights.com 
 

 


